Hello NYNers,

[ do not have much new to report for the website. I am continuing to receive
outreach e-mails from people looking for meetings in all of NY State. [ have worked
to try and keep the calendar updated so if you have fliers you would like to be put on
the website (and you do not submit them to Gwenne the newsletter) please forward
them to my e-mail and [ will see that they get onto the website. [ have heard it is
difficult to find meetings and to navigate the website. This is something the web
committee is discussing and we hope to have our new website rolled out for the Fall
Assembly. Have a great convention.

Emily K.



